56 Mount Prospect Park

Belfast

BT9 7BG  

Tel (028) 90664111

jeffreydudgeon@hotmail.com

24 October 2005

Dear Roger,

I am sending you some further copies from the Montgomery Hyde collection in Austin, Texas. Most were sent to me in error when I ordered up a second batch. Oddly they included almost the entire Noyes correspondence which seems to end quite abruptly at the time of his book coming out, and it being reviewed by Hyde I presume. Perhaps Hyde was hard on Noyes in the review and he went quiet. There is also one peculiar undated note from Hugh Noyes which I suspect came later.

One of the most intriguing letters was from Lt Col. T. Donnelly of Brook St., Mayfair who promised confidential information on Casement but not in writing. No note present as to whether he was followed up. There are others of special interest from an army officer, T.F. Breen, of Sark who interviewed Princess Blücher in Berlin.

I shall proceed to get more items from Austin when allowed. They have a photocopying limit. 

My papers have now been taken away by PRONI. I await their cheque.

Bill Mc Cormack left me a message saying the Royal Irish Academy proceedings are out. He thought they were shoddily produced. I suspect I have been omitted anyway. Reinhard withdrew his offering.

All the best

Jeff

